
9th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Sports Day for our children will be on Tuesday 11th June (weather forecast is dry, 
cloudy, 110-130, light breeze) from 9.30am.   

Children are asked to wear an item of sportswear/t-shirt/shorts/ depicting their 
‘School House Colours’ as they will be competing both individually and as a ‘House 
Team’ as per previous years.   

Each child will receive a btl of water, bag of crisps & pkt of haribos for a cost of £1. 

School dinners will be served in a take-away box style (sausage, chips, apple drink 
& ice lolly) Please book online. 

Working in collaboration with Mulkearns Eurospar and Camocha Camlough chef 
Marcus Winters, we will be barbequing and selling mouth-watering, delicious 
burgers.  Cost £3 

As per previous years we also had a stall selling traybakes, buns, cupcakes, scones, 
small cakes, homemades etc. to accompany tea/coffee.  We rely on the generosity 
of our school community to provide these items and once again we kindly ask that 
all classes (except P3 who did same for First Communion) help us out with this request.  
Items can be left in the school tomorrow, Monday or on Sports Day morning. 

We still need a few volunteers to help with BBQ, cake stall.  Leave name with 

Miriam in office. 

Thank you for your support.  We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

G. Trainor 

Principal 


